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Jeff Aprati <japrati@ci.sandy.or.us>

Testimony for Resolution 2024.08
Julie Miller <jkimmiller57@gmail.com> Fri, Apr 12, 2024 at 7:54 AM
To: Recorder@ci.sandy.or.us

Greetings City Council,

The owners of 16370 Royal Lane respectively ask for you to consider reducing the AFRD payable amount from 20% to
10%.  We realize that it is within city code to implement an AFRD and believe that all of Sandy benefits from the Bell
Street extension with better and alternative access.

Another option would be to reduce the simple interest time period from 20 years to 10 years.  

Thank you for considering these options and hopefully implementing one and or both.

Julie Walker, part owner of 16370 Royal Lane, Sandy, Oregon.
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